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Operations Overview  

  

 We have been taking BIDs for the roof project and several contractors have been 

interested in the plans. 

 Our hospital census has increased significantly this month.  

 Room remodeling is ongoing.   

 The agreement between ODOT and the hospital for our van has been signed and 

returned to the State, we continue to await approval to order our van.  

 Clinic census continues to improve.  

 Looking at clinic collections for April we collected a total of $1,124.74 up from 

$704.88 at time of service.  

 In the Month of April, the hospital had total patient payments of $16,126.73 up from 

$14,121.11. Of the total amount $1,547.23 was upfront collections.   

 We continue to work with the business office to ensure we are getting our claims out 

clean. This means we are working with providers and nurses to improve documentation, 

so our admissions are covered with supporting diagnostics and proper diagnosis. 

 


